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May 4, 2022 
 
 
Dear Community Members,  
 
The Individuals with Disability Act (IDEA) requires each state to develop and maintain a Parent 
Advisory Council (PAC). The PAC is a County/District level parent driven advisory group that 
provides input on system-level challenges in special education and related services. Each District 
within W-RESA is eligible to nominate a parent of a student with special needs to serve on the 
Wayne RESA Parent Advisory Council (PAC).  Membership in this group is typically 
established through recruitment or nomination at the local district level through Board of 
Education action.  Interested individuals and nominees do not need to possess special training or 
background in Special Education to serve as a member of the PAC.   If you are interested, please 
contact the Director of Student Services, Mr. Menhem Aouad by phone at 313-591-7424 or by 
email at maouad@hamtramckschools.org. 
 
Thank you for your interest and dedication to our students.  As always, feel free to reach out with 
any questions or comments you may have regarding your interest in the PAC. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Menhem Aouad 
Director of Student Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C: Mr. Nagi, Interim Superintendent 

mailto:maouad@hamtramckschools.org

